
 

 

 

         AUGUST 

 

HOWARD SUAMICO OPTIMISTS-  

WWW.HSOPTIMISTCLUB.ORG 
  

 
When was the last time you volunteered to help your club raise money for 

the kids?  If every member helped with just ONE event that would help a lot! 
Here are some opportunities: 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS 

                                    ​Aug   31     Booyah Prep  ​Tinaseif@gmail.com​  471-8264 
                                   ​ Sept    1     Booyah Sale 
                               ​     Sept    8     ​Green Bay Food Truck Coalition @ Howard Commons 
                                                       Contact Rebecca ​rebeccaa@amgteam.com ​  ​ ​920-615-4141 
                                    Sept   25    Installation Banquet  RSVP by the 11th with payment 
                                    Oct             Your membership fees are due! Put aside the money now. 
                                    ​Nov      7     Daddy D - The Decades (60’s, 70’s & 80’s) 
                                ​ *(Never too early to start saving items for raffle baskets!) 
We want to do a basket with Packer stuff (already have several items, but wanted to add 
some craft beer to it). The third basket we’re looking for $$ donations to do a money tree. 
Full of lottery tickets etc. If we get 20 of our members to just donate $5 we are good on 
that with $100.  Any amt will help.   So… Money and craft beers!!  Mary Joan & Diane 
 

PLEASE VOLUNTEER FOR AT LEAST ONE EVENT 
Contact the chair person listed or reply to this email 

mailto:Tinaseif@gmail.com
mailto:rebeccaa@amgteam.com
https://hangouts.google.com/?action=chat&pn=%2B19206154141&hl=en&authuser=0


 

 
 

 
Installation Banquet on Sept. 25th 

Invitations were mailed, so if you did NOT get one, let us know. 
RSVP BY WED  SEPT 11th WITH PAYMENT 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

~ Brat Fry ~ 
Thank you to Paula Pyle and all the volunteers who worked 

the Brat Barn at Festival Foods. We started out HOT and 
ended up SOAKED, but fun was had by all! 

 
 

~FOUNDATION CORNER~ 
PIZZA RANCH FOUNDATION FUNDRAISER $453.00 

Pizza Ranch Community Impact Fundraising Event: Monday August 19 was a huge 
success. We were told that we could make up to $400.00 for our benefit and we ended up 
with $453.00. Thanks to the large turnout of Volunteers, Members and their Families that 
helped serve pizzas, clear tables and spread the word about our Mission. We received 
10% of all the money that was collected from 4-8 plus we were able to keep all tips. At the 
end of the night, Pizza Ranch presented us with a check. We had a full house by 7:00 
PM!!  It was a fun night with great food and great people. Almost felt like an Optimist 
Social with all the familiar faces. We took a Group picture earlier that includes the 
majority of our volunteers but those not in this picture but came to help us out were 
Cathy Faith and Janice Nielsen. Thank you "all" that participated in any way that evening! 
We have been invited back for next year. 

 
 




